



<b><u>Cheltenham &amp; County Cycling Club</u></b>		
	<b>Summary Notes from Meeting held at HFEC on Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> January 2020, commencing 19.00 hrs</b>	
	<b>Attendees:</b> Gary Rickards, Jonathan Nicholls, Martin Cain, Clive Lewis, Gordon Smillie, Bill Olver, Sally Reid, Rob Evans, Steve Smith, Tony Payne, Alex Mackman. <b>Apologies:</b> Simon Boswell	
<b>1.0</b>	<b>Previous Notes</b>	
<b>1.1</b>	The notes from the previous committee meeting held 11.12.19 were not tabled or reviewed. This meeting was intended to finalise the release of the clubs new centenary kit and for the continuation of the strategy review workshop, which originally commenced 18.09.19.	
<b>2.0</b>	<b>Centenary Kit</b>	
<b>2.1</b>	RE summarised current situation with Ale'. Ale' just need to finalise the blue colour / fabric selection for the seat area.	
<b>2.2</b>	Clothing subsidy by the club to be 20% (ie. VAT Portion). Club member to pay the net amount and Ale' invoice club for VAT portion.	
<b>2.3</b>	As the kit is customised, Ale' do not accept returns. Club to ensure members are aware before ordering. There maybe some flexibility as the club will hold some small quantities of stock, that could be swapped.	AM
<b>2.4</b>	Ale' shop portal only open for certain periods during the year. Full details to be provided on club website. Only members can order club kit, and this needs to be policed. AM can liaise with BO or GR.	AM, SB
<b>2.5</b>	All kit deliveries from Ale' to go to AM house. AM to liaise with club member concerning collection.	AM
<b>2.6</b>	AM has arranged for a sizing and fitting afternoon for members at the Pavillion, behind the Royal Oak in Prestbury later this month. Details to be issued to GR for mail shot.	AM
<b>2.7</b>	Existing stock to be wound down and sold off at current discounts. Club website to still offer purchases available from stock held. Stock to be taken to the 'sizing and fitting' afternoon. This may help with comparison sizing and possible sales.	AM
<b>3.0</b>	<b>Other items</b>	
<b>3.1</b>	BO advised that approx. 150 new members have applied to join the new club.	
<b>3.2</b>	GS advised the 5.01.20 Western CX League event at Chedworth, went well. GS to forward report to GR for newsletter, within next week.	GS
<b>3.3</b>	TP to obtain more vouchers for lead riders. Quantity to be agreed with JN	TP
<b>3.4</b>	TP working on a new ride leaders rota for the 16's group	TP
<b>3.5</b>	GR advised he understood SB was looking into the clubs Twitter account and intended to update the ownership to the 'Limited' name.	SW
<b>4.0</b>	<b>Strategy Review Workshop</b>	
<b>4.1</b>	CL headed the meeting from 19:30 hrs.	CL
<b>5.0</b>	<b>Next Committee Meeting</b>	
<b>5.1</b>	To be held at HFEC on Wednesday 19 <sup>th</sup> February from 19:00 hrs – 21:00 hrs. Please bring a copy of the 11.12.19 notes!	ALL